
 
Safer Internet Day in Class One           08.02.2022 

As a class we listened to the story of Digiduck and 

the magic castle. We shared our thoughts 

afterwards:  

Albie said "I wouldn't use my mums password to buy 

something, even if I know the password!"  

Jack said "If you aren't really sure then you just 

shouldn't click on it."  

Ella said "If you see something bad that you don't 

like you can look away and quickly tell your daddy."  

Theo said "There's lots of safe apps where you will 

only see good things and you can't spend money so 

we can ask mummy to buy those"  

We then did lots of activities like making role play 

masks from the story and acting it out, designing 

our own safe games and having a go at writing some 

safety rules for using the internet. 

 


